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Ahmad Farhan (third left) hands over a Raya donation to one of the students
during the 'Juh Sungkei Ramadan programme.

UPMKB's Juh Sungkei
Ramadan fosters
sense of gratitude in
campus community

BINTULU: The Registrar's Office
of Universiti Putra Malaysia
Bintulu Campus (UPMKB) hosted
a 'Juh Sungkel Ramadan’ session
with UPM vice-chancellor Datuk
Prof Dr Ahmad Farhan Mohd
Sadullah, in connection with the
month of Ramadan.

The breaking-of-fast event saw
UPMKB members bringing food
and beverages for the potluck
themed event at the UPMKB
Islamic Centre recently.

During the event, UPM also
handed over Raya donations
to 30 asnaf (tithe recipients)
students.

Additionally, copies of the
Quran together with other
religious books were alsodonated
the UPMKB Islamic Centre.

“This event reflects
commitment and responsibility

towards the community, and

fosters a culture of gratitude
among the campus community,”
sald UPMKB 1n a statement.

The event started with
religious teacher Sabirin Ato
reciting verses from the Quran in
observation of this year’'s 'Nuzul
Al-Quran’ (Revelation of the
Quran).

Following that, members of
the congregation broke fast
together, and then performed

their Maghnb prayers.
Those attending later
performed  Isyak  prayer,

followed by ‘tazkirah’ (religious
talk) session delivered by Ahmad
Farhan, and then Tarawih
prayer.

Also present at the break-of-
fast event were UPMKB director
Prof Dr Shahrul Razid Sarbini
and UPM Cooperative chairman

Dr Dasrilsyah Syahrial.



